
From: Pat Thompson   

Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 3:50 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Cc: Ray Bryan 
Subject: Support for Pelham bikeway 

 

Hello, Councilmember Stark, 

 

I’m writing to reaffirm that the District 12 Community Council supports the Pelham bikeway as 

presented to City Council this week, including the change to one-way on Myrtle Avenue.  

 

We are strongly supportive of completing the Grand Round generally and implementing this 

two-way bike facility on Myrtle and Pelham particularly. 
 
-- 
Pat Thompson 
District 12 Transportation Committee co-chair 

 

 


